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WIRELESS TELECOMMUNICATIONS BUREAU ACTION 

REGION 3 (ARIZONA) 700 MHz 

PUBLIC SAFETY PLANNING COMMITTEE

          ANNOUNCES THIRD MEETING

The Region 3 (Arizona) 700 MHz Public Safety Planning Committee announces that its third meeting will be held on July 19, 2001 from 1:00 p.m. until 4:00 p.m. at the joint Flagstaff Police/ Coconino County Sheriff Law Enforcement Administration facility, 911 East Sawmill Road, Flagstaff, Arizona.  The purpose of the meeting is to:

1. Approve minutes of the second meeting held on May 18, 2001

2. Finalize working groups for

a. Funding

b. By-laws

c. Strategy

All eligible public safety providers in Arizona may utilize these frequencies.  It is essential that participants be representatives of all eligible public safety providers in order to ensure that your agencies’ future spectrum needs are considered in the allocation process.  Administrators who are not oriented in the communications field should delegate someone with this knowledge to attend, participate and represent your agency’s needs.

All interested parties wishing to participate in the planning for the use of new public safety spectrum in the 700 MHz band should plan to attend.  For further information, please contact:




Curt Knight, Chairman




Region 3, 700 MHz Public Safety Planning Committee




Manager, Telecommunications Bureau




Arizona Department of Public Safety




P. O Box 6638, MD2800




Phoenix, AZ  85005-6638




(602) 223-2257 (voice)




(602) 233-2679 (fax)




Email:  cknight@dps.state.az.us

Additional Region 3 information may be found at http: //www.az-apco-nena.org/
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